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DATE: August 22, 2012 

TO: Docket Number 120000-0T ~ 

FROM: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

RE: Clarification of the Record 

Concerning the above-referenced docket, DN 02765-12 was assigned to GPC's request for 
confidential classification [of DN 02766-12], which included the redacted version, filed by Mr. 
Griffin. Per a June 19, 2012, e-mail, it was found that this document contained confidential 
information, which was subsequently deleted from the Web site and from Google. A copy of 
this e-mail is available in the Docket Correspondence-Administrative file, assigned DN 
00594-12. Also on June 19,2012, this document was returned to the source, per DN 04059-12. 
Therefore, there are no electronic records associated with this document number. 


